
 



 

 

Report of Guest Lecture on "Waste to Energy as per Newton’s law" 

on  

1st August 2024 

           The Department of Biotechnology, Sri Venkateswara College of Engineering, 

Sriperumbudur organized a guest Lecture entitled "Waste to Energy as per Newton’s law"  on 

1st  August 2024 at 2.00 p.m.  The Guest Lecture was organised by Dr. V. Sumitha, Professor 

and Coordinated by Mr. S. Naga Vignesh, Assiatant Professor.  Dr. K. Anbarasu, Assistant 

General Manager, Aavin, Chennai was the chief guest and Prof. M. Sivanandham, Secretary, 

SVEHT presided over the talk.  

                 The session started with a welcome address by Dr. Pandi prabha, Professor and 

AHOD. Prof. M. Sivanandham addressed the gathering and motivated the students and faculty 

members. Mr. S. Naga Vignesh introduced the Guest, Dr. K. Anbarasu. PhD, Assistant General 

Manager, Aavin, Chennai.  was done by Mr. Naga Vignesh, Assistant Professor, Department of 

Biotechnology. Participants 3rd and final year Biotechnology students and the faculty members 

from the department attended the event. Dr. K. Anbarasu introduced about himself, his 

experience in Aavin, his research and experiments on converting waste to energy and briefed 

about his speech. He briefed on Biotechnological ways to convert the wastes from the company 

into different forms of energy by giving examples making the participants to understand and 

interact easily. He also explained about the challenges in his project management and the ways 

he solved it and had been an inspiration to the students. After the presentation, faculty members 

and students asked questions and got their doubts clarified. The chief guest was presented a 

token of gratitude from the Secretary, Prof. M. Sivanandham. 

 

Guest speaker conveyed his thanks and students with a great inspiring and thought-provoking 

thanked the speaker, organizers and the Department for organizing this event. 

 

 



 

Photos of the Guest Lecture on “Waste to Energy as per Newton’s 

law” on 1st August, 2024 

 

 

 



 

 


